
Mrs. Dahlheimer - Weekly Newsletter

December 16-20, 2024

Get ready to learn:

Religion

*Reconciliation

Preparation

Language Arts

*Reading:

-Comprehension

-Review of skills

*Writing:

-Complete Informative

Writing Presentations

-Review punctuation

and transition words

*Grammar:

-Review verbs &

contractions

*Phonics:

-Unit 8 to begin after

the holidays (see note

below)

Math

*Add & Subtract

with 2 Digits:

-With & Without

Regrouping

*Review:

-Number Comparison

-2 Step Word

Problems

-Place Value

Science

*Engineering

Design

Spelling Words

Unit 8

1. reported

2. explore

3. scar

4. porches

5. sharp

6. backyard

7. short

8. sports

9. different

10. answer

Test Date:

January 14

A Peek at Our Week:

Monday 16

*Mass

*Music

*PE
(wear PE bottoms)

*#8 Snow Day-White
Shirt

Tuesday 17

*Computer

*Art

*#9-Christmas Sock
Day

*K-5 Christmas
Program 6:30 p.m.

Wednesday 18

*All School Mass

*PE
(wear PE bottoms)

*#10-Christmas
Sweater

*Xtra Math

Thursday 19

*Spanish

*#11-PJ Day
(no slippers)

*Xtra Math

Friday 20

*#12-Dress Up Day

*Christmas Party
10:15-11:00

*½ Day 11:30
Dismissal



*Advent Movie Day

Stay In the Know (notes and reminders):

*Reminders:

-The 12 Days of Christmas concludes this week. Please refer to the calendar above, the flier previously

sent home, and/or the school flocknotes for a schedule of daily celebrations.

*Reminder: Pajama Day is Thursday, December 19. Please keep in mind, when choosing pajamas, we will

be going outside for recess (weather permitting). Students should also wear school appropriate shoes (no

slippers).

-The Christmas Program is Tuesday, December 17 at 6:30 pm in the gymnasium. The front doors will open

at 6:00 pm. Please have your child dress in nice clothing or an appropriate Christmas outfit and send them

to the classroom once they arrive. You may pick up your child from the classroom after all performances

are complete.

-Friday, December 20 is a half day with school dismissing for the Christmas holiday at 11:30 am.

*Notes:

-We will begin the new unit in Fundations and Spelling, along with handing out the new Fundations

homework packet, when we return from the Christmas Holiday. This is only a one week unit and would be

difficult to try and fit Fundations, Spelling, and both tests into such a busy week. It is important to have

sufficient time to spend learning the material and preparing for the tests. The spelling words are listed

above and will be written in the student’s agenda books for anyone that would like to get a head start on

practicing the upcoming spelling words.

Have a great week and a blessed holiday season!


